




West Chicago Public Library Summer Challenge

Take the challenge and win prizes! We encourage everyone to explore the library this summer.

Register for the challenge! By registering, you could win fun summer prizes! This year’s challenge is

more than just reading. You can get closer to completion by using library services, checking out

items from our various collections, attending programs, and much more!



Reading with your child

We encourage you to continue reading to your child this summer. You can join the West Chicago

library for additional books in your home.

As you read to your child, ask them questions about the pictures and stories and celebrate

together all they are learning! Here are some comprehension questions for you to ask.

Check out Healthy West Chicago, West Chicago Park District and West Chicago

Library events this winter!

https://www.healthywestchicago.org/educational-resources

https://www.we-goparks.org/special-events

https://wcpld.info/youth/

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1invR-vCm05iPa7rsZ5CWuio_ZjcdoE5vuqpr3GJZEMA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.healthywestchicago.org/educational-resources
https://www.we-goparks.org/special-events
https://wcpld.info/youth/


Important Dates!



Upcoming Non-Attendance Days for Students

Friday, June 6 (Professional Development Day)

Last Day of School

Monday, June 11, 2025

Home Visits for Preschool Students

Thursday, August 21

Friday, August 22

Mandatory Preschool Orientation

Monday, August 25 at 9:30 and 1

First Day of School for 2025-2026 School Year

Kindergarten: Friday, August 22

Preschool: Tuesday, August 26

Birth to 3 Program in West Chicago

If you have a child ages 0-2 or know of families with children this

age, check out our Birth to 3 services right here in West Chicago

D33!

Call for more information today: 630-473-0778. You can also reach

us via email at: wegobirthto3@wego33.org or on Facebook: @d33birthtothree

Questions? Contact the Preschool Admin Team

Brenda Vishanoff, Principal

vishanoffb@wego33.org

Leah Nelson, Assistant Principal

nelsonl@wego33.org

Brenda Vishanoff
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